
At the beginning of June, it was Ramadan Feast and we had a week of holiday. It is 

traditional that during Ramadan Feast, we spend time with our families and visit 

our relatives and neighbours and wish happy Ramadan to them.  

In the second half of June, it was time for teachers. Our students started their 

summer holiday and teachers were 

at school to finish their paper 

work and have teacher training. 

During those training, we had some 

time to spend and enjoy together.  

 

 

 

 

This photo was from the last day of the school. 

 


